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Roxanne Maher

From: Sharon Pealer <pealerl@att.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2025 2:41 PM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Flag policy

I wish to raise my voice in opposition to the proposed Flag policy change. Ledyard is a small town and the one thing that 
does represent all of her residents is that we live in the town of Ledyard, in the State of Connecticut and in the country of 
the United States. To start separating people out as one thing or another that is different than that is more divisive than 
inclusive. I would hope that the elected town council would not wish to divide the town residents by starting to fly flags that 
only honor one group and not honor another. Can we just all be thankful that we live in a small town that values all her 
residents and does not divide them. Thank you Sharon Pealer 


